Juulia’s groups

CHRISTMAS SHOW INFORMATION

2023

Dear dance students and their parents,

StepUp School’s Christmas Shows are in Pasila Sports Hall (Pasilan Urheiluhalli, Radiokatu 22, Helsinki) on
December 16th -December 17th. My Jatkasaari groups will perform on December 17th at the 18:30 show.

Jédtkdsaari dance club, 1st grade, 2nd grade and 3-5th grades

The groups will perform on Sunday December 17th in the show that starts at 18:30
You have to register at the place between 16:00 and 16:15

Meeting with the teacher: Next to the stage at 16:35

Dress rehearsal: December 17th at Pasila Sports Hall at 16:45-16:55

Clothes: 1st and 2nd grade students’ performance clothes are your own style pajamas and cool
dance sneakers. If you don't want to wear your own pyjamas, you can of course also put on
clothes of your choice that resemble pyjamas! Each child must also have a gift package to
make at home during the show. An easy gift package can be made from, for example, an empty
shoe box that is wrapped in gift paper.

3rd to 5th grade students’ performance clothes will be pink and white in a barbie mood. You
can decide for yourself how you want to dress, as long as the color theme is fulfilled. Please
also take nice indoor sneakers in which you can dance (the color of the shoes does not matter)

Names of the shows:
1st and 2nd grade students’: the name of the show is Lahjavarkaat.
3rd to 5th grade students’ show is called Pink!

Meeting with the teacher next to the stage at 16:35. Come at the latest at 16:15 so you can register.

After the dress rehearsals, the students go to their parents in the stands or in the cafeteria. You need an
entrance ticket to the grandstand already during the general. Performers do not need an admission ticket
to their own show or to other shows on the same day, but they are not reserved seats in the grandstand.
A small space at floor level next to the stage is reserved for the performers. Agree upon the time and
place where you will meet your child after the dress rehearsal. You will meet with the teacher next to the
stage before the start of the show at 18:20.

StepUp School reserves the right to photograph and film performances for the dance school's commercial
purposes.

While the screenings are in progress, the hall door is closed and is only opened during spikes and
applause breaks. Standing and moving in the hall during performances is prohibited.

Read all the information about the Christmas shows (including ticket sales) on the website's current in
english at www.stepupschool.fi/welcome/

Guardian tickets

If your Child is 6 years or younger, please contact our office in advance, no later than December 7th,
by email (school@stepup.fi) in order to get one (1) guardian ticket per child free of charge to the show in
which their child performs. Guardian will get this ticket in Pasila Sports Hall at the registration desk.
Guardian tickets oblige parents to take care of their child in Pasila Sports Hall, so it is not actually a free
ticket. Guardians will have reserved seats at the B1l-section of the grandstand.
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